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December 18, 2002
Jamie Steffens 
American Roll-Up Door Company
5291 E. Shadowlawn Avenue
Tampa, Florida 33610
Dear Jamie,
American Roll-Up Door Company is to be commended for their positive contributions to this FGCU Teaching Gymnasium project. American Roll-Up Door Company and your professional staff enabled the entire Construction Team to deliver a highly successful and quality project that all should be proud of. Thank you very much for your efforts to close this contract.
Very truly yours,
Jim Payer
Project Manager 
Kraft Construction Company, Inc.

